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Infratil releases 2024 Sustainability Report 
 
Infratil Limited (‘Infratil’) (NZX/ASX: IFT) is pleased to announce the release of its FY2024 
Sustainability Report. 
 
Building on Infratil’s inaugural report in 2023, this year’s Sustainability Report continues the focus 
on the four pillars of our sustainability strategy: Governance, Leadership, Climate & Nature, and 
People. 
 
The report provides insights and data on the ESG issues that matter for Infratil and includes 
illustrative case studies drawn from our portfolio. 
 
A copy of the report is available here: https://infratil.com/for-investors/reports-results-meetings-
investor-days/sustainability-reports/sustainability-report-2024/  
 
For additional information on Infratil’s sustainability and responsible investment approach, please 
see our website at https://infratil.com/responsible-investment/ 
 
Any enquiries should be directed to: 
 
Louise Tong 
Executive Director, Sustainability 
Email: louise.tong@morrisonglobal.com 
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